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February 14, 2014





Champaign & Urbana School Principals


RE:  Bike to School Day 2014


Dear Principals,


We would like to thank all of you that have participated in the past Walk & Roll to School Days!  These events have been great educational opportunities as well as great publicity for safety at our schools. This year we are adding another fun and educational event to the Champaign-Urbana Safe Routes to School Project calendar: Bike to School Day. The spirit of this day is very similar to Walk & Roll to School Day, though the focus is bicycling.  


Last year hundreds of schools across the country participated in the first event National Bike to School Day event. With your help, we would like to have this event in Champaign-Urbana. So please mark your calendars for Bike to School Day on Wednesday, May 7th.  May is National Bike Month and our community will be having events throughout the month of May to encourage bicycling for fun and transportation.  Safety is a primary focus of our programming. 


If your school would like to participate in Bike to School Day please fill out and return the attached participation form.  Submitting the participation form is an important way to make the event successful at your school. Schools that pre-register to participate will be provided with Bikeability Checklists and reflectors to distribute to participants, as well as prizes for bicycle decorating contests.  We have also created an activity ideas sheet for schools to use to plan events.  If you would like assistance in planning events such as bike rodeos please feel free to contact us.


Our C-U SRTS Project has worked hard to focus attention on school zone safety with our billboard campaign, bus board campaign, snow removal campaign, crossing guard appreciation program, and more.  If your school would like to participate we ask that you please promote this event within your school as well as sending home information.  The more we promote it with the students, the more families will participate and help us to continue to make our community safer for children.  


We are asking you to fill out and return the enclosed participation form for this year’s Bike to School Day event by March 31st.  Please be sure to indicate a contact person for your school on this form.


Please feel free to contact us with any questions or concerns you have and we will be happy to help in whatever way we can.  Thank you again for participating in this wonderful, educational opportunity for our students! 


Thanks so much!





Cynthia Hoyle
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